John Deane <lordjohnny777@gmail.com> Tue, Jun 15, 2021 at 11:09 PM
To: John Deane <lordjohnny777 @gmail.com>

Warriors For Christ, Inc.
3207 Northwest 52nd Lane, Gainesville, Florida, USA, 32605
LordJohnny777@gmail.com 352-246-6623

To Whom It May Concern; Having signed below, | personally endorse S. A. Siddiqui, Esq. (Retired) with satisfaction. Mr.
Siddiqui assisted and represented me in my legal issue(s) in the past and | was extremely satisfied with the quality of his
work, the results, his demeanor, his reasonable pricing, and his professionalism. | would strongly suggest that you or your
organization seriously considering hiring Mr. Siddiqui for any freelance job or remote part-time position for which he may
have applied. Mr. Siddiqui shall never promise more than he can deliver, he will be honest with pricing, timely with work,
and will surprise you with the quality of his work. Sincerely,

John Deane

Warriors for Christ, Inc.
3207 Northwest 52nd Lane, Gainesville, Florida, USA, 32605 352-246-6623 lordjohnny777@gmail.com
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